

DEAR MR. NITTLER,

THANK YOU FOR YOUR DX REPORT OF K.D.O.T RADIO.

I RARELY HAVE THE TIME TO ANSWER ALL THE REPORTS WE RECEIVE,
WHICH IS QUITE A FEW. MOST OF THEM ARE LOCAL, IN WHICH CASE
I TRY ESPECIALLY NOT TO ANSWER. (HOW HARD CAN IT BE TO RECEIVE
A LOCAL STATION? YOUR REPORT SEEMED ACCURATE AND INTERESTING
SO HERE IS YOUR VERIFICATION OF RECEPTION ON 2/1/82 AT 5:49 pm.

K.D.O.T. CHANGED IT'S CALL LETTERS FROM K.A.Y.KAM A LITTLE OVER A YEAR AGO WHEN WE 'SPLITT" OUR PROGRAMMING. OUR FM CALL HAS ALSO BEEN CHANGED FROM K.A.Y.K. FM, TO K.F.M.Y.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR INTEREST, JOHN AUGHNEY C.E.